
I apose this bill, on the groundsthat costs are to high for the average Oregonian, for the very minor 
changes to the climate.  I think that voluntary carbon reduction is better than government mandatory 
forced only green no oil, coal, gas power production, given the current level of the current 
technology.  So I think that this policy should be decided by the people who will pay for this policy. 
Respectfully, Timothy Navarro, Josephine county , Oregon.... 
 


